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         7th June 2013 
 
Dear Colleague 
 
Re: Child Support Service 
 
You will recall that in the Spring term we invited you all to attend a meeting to discuss 
the Behaviour Support Service which has now been up and running since April this 
year. 
 
A large number of schools have since subscribed to the Service and we would like to 
invite you to attend a local briefing at which we can let you know of various additions 
to the Service as well as one or two issues that have arisen over the first three 
months of operation 
 
These local meetings will also provide an opportunity for some much needed 
feedback on the things you have found useful and those that you feel we might add 
to our provision to support you further. 
 
If you are unable to attend the briefings listed below or would like someone to attend 
your cluster meeting instead please do not hesitate to get in touch. 
 

Briefing Dates and Times 
Friday 28th June 2013 – The Brooklands School, NR31 7LD 

Monday 1st July 2013 – The Locksley School, NR4 6LG 
Thursday 11th July 2013 - The Douglas Bader School, NR10 5JW 

Friday 19th July - The Rosebery School, PE30 4AY  
 

All briefings commence at 10:00am 
 

 
Please note that these meetings replace the previously advertised SSSFN network 
meetings. 
 
We look forward to seeing you in the near future 
 
Yours truly, 
 

 
 
Tom Burt 
Child Support Team Leader 


